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Discrimination Complaint 

 
Please note that Hampton Roads Educational Telecommunications Association 

(“HRETA”) is re-submitting its FCC EEO Program Report as filed on May 20, 2020 in FCC File 
No. 0000114009 in order to report its receipt on May 28, 2020 of a notification of the filing of an 
employment discrimination complaint: 

 
A Charge of Discrimination was filed with the Virginia Division of Human Rights 

(EEOC) on May 19, 2020 in EEOC Charge No. 437-2020-00697 by Kamaria Mason alleging 
retaliation and discrimination based on disability.  This matter is in its preliminary stages.  At 
this point, HRETA has only been notified by the EEOC that the charge has been filed, and has 
not been asked to respond to the allegations. 


